
What’s Special About our CGS Facebook Page?  
 

The CGS Facebook Page keeps followers updated on our latest news, events and special offers. It provides 
an opportunity for carnival glass lovers to chat about recent finds, ask questions and join in entertaining 
challenges which Dave, our Facebook Administrator, puts out from time to time.  
 

What’s special about the Carnival Glass Society’s Facebook Page are the amazing graphics Dave 
puts together to celebrate an occasion or an event which brighten up any follower’s day.  
 

       
 

     
 

Dave also applies this creativity to articles he writes for our CGS Newsletter which combines a unique and 
varied combination of original research, beautiful photographs, fun snippets and stories from our members.  
 

Go to www.thecgs.co.uk/newsletter for information about our 40 page, quarterly Carnival Glass Society 
Newsletters and how you can join the CGS to start receiving these right away. Electronic Membership is only 
£14 for upto 2 people per year for which you receive a host of benefits including the ability to buy and sell 
carnival glass on the members’ area of our website, 2-4-1 discount at many major antique fairs in the UK, 
invitations to CGS events and much more (or £25 for upto two people for printed newsletters delivered in the 
UK, £32 for upto two people for printed newsletters delivered outside of the UK).  
 

Go to www.facebook.com/carnivalglasssocietyuk/ to get involved and join in 

the conversation with other carnival glass enthusiasts on our Facebook Page. 

http://www.thecgs.co.uk/newsletter
http://www.facebook.com/carnivalglasssocietyuk/

